
Committee Secretary 
Standing Committee on Economics 
PO Box 6021 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
C/O economics.reps@aph.gov.au  

Dear Committee Secretary 

Re: Inquiry into the implications of removing refundable franking credits 

I request that you withdraw from the public record, and/or publish a retraction as 
supplementary material in response to this inquiry, submission 701 from the Cancer 
Council Qld, submitted under my signature on 31 October 2018. 

The submission was prepared and submitted in breach of a Cancer Council federation 
charter which requires joint organisational positions on matters of federal policy to be 
deferred to Cancer Council Australia. Submission 701 does not reflect the position of the 
Cancer Council federation. 

I take full responsibility for the error. 

If, due to the protocols of published submissions becoming property of the Federal 
Parliament you are unable to withdraw the submission and remove it from the inquiry 
website, it is imperative that this statement is placed on the public record as 
supplementary information to address the error. 

Thank you. 

Yours faithfully 

Chris McMillan 
Chief Executive Officer 
Cancer Council Queensland 

Ms Chris McMillan 
Chief Executive Officer 
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